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Re: 6.2 Working with Health Professionals   
 
The Mid-Atlantic Center for Children's Heath & the Environment is fully 
supportive of the notion of having educational materials in Spanish and 
working to link the PEHSUs with other children's environmental health entities 
into a functioning network to support the work that we do. The MACCHE has a 
collaborative agreement with Associatión Argentina de Médicos par el Medo 
Ambiente. It is for this reason that we are so interested in Spanish language 
educational materials. We would welcome the opportunity to collaborate with 
the PEHSU in Mexico, and any other interested PEHSUs, to reach this goal. 
 
Jerry Paulson. 
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